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RESUMPTION OF TRADING

Reference is made to the announcement of Wine’s Link International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) dated 29 June 2021 (the “Announcement”) 
in relation to, among others, the delay in publication of the audited annual results of the Group 
for the year ended 31 March 2021 and the trading suspension in the shares of the Company (the 
“Shares”). Unless otherwise specified, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the 
same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

At the request of the Company, trading in the Shares on the Stock Exchange has been suspended 
with effect from 9: 00 a.m. on 30 June 2021 pending the publication of the 2021 Audited Annual 
Results. The Company has made an application to the Stock Exchange for the resumption 
of trading of the Shares on the Stock Exchange with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 2 August 2021.

By order of the Board
Wine’s Link International Holdings Limited

Yeung Chi Hung
Chairman and non-executive Director

Hong Kong, 1 August 2021

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Ms. Wong Chi Lou Shirley and 
Mr. Chan Sze Tung; the non-executive Directors are Ms. Yeung Chi Hung, S.B.S., B.B.S., J.P. and Ms. 
Ho Tsz Wan; and the independent non-executive Directors are Ms. Chan Man Ki Maggie, M.H., J.P., 
Mr. Chan Wai Yan Ronald and Mr. Wong Hin Wing.

This announcement will remain on the “Latest Listed Company Information” page of the GEM 
website at www.hkgem.com for at least seven days from the date of its posting. This announcement 
will also be published on the website of the Company at www.wines-link.com.


